
 

For Local 8 Members at Plymouth Housing 
June 13, 2023 

   

Ratification Vote 
 
As you are aware, Plymouth Housing received a grant. They reached out to meet with 
OPEIU to negotiate a mid-contract wage increase with significant increases for our 
members. 
 
Please click here to see the MOU and wage scale for details.  
 
We are opening a ratification vote today that closes at 4:30pm on June 19th. Please 
click on this link to vote on this tentative agreement. 
 
This wage increase is in addition to the previously Union bargained wage increases. 
 
In summary your wages for the life of the current contract. 
OPEIU members will receive a: 
 

• 3% wage increase on July 1, 2023, (previously bargained)  
• 19 % wage increase retroactive to January 1, 2023, paid within two pay 

periods following ratification of this MOU (currently voting on) 
• 2 % increase January 1, 2024 (previously bargained) 
• 2% increase January 1, 2025 (currently voting on) 

 
Please let us know if you have questions. 
 
 

https://opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/PH-MOU-Tentative-Agreement-2023.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MB3MZQ7


Please contact Ida at ida@opeiu8.org or 206 441-8880 ext. 117 
with questions. 
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